New in 2014 – Two Week Training Classes and 
On-Site Applications!
From The Guide Dog Foundation for the Blind, Smithtown, New York 


[bookmark: _GoBack]In addition to our new two week training classes, the Guide Dog Foundation for the Blind is proud to announce a new service at the 2014 NFB and NAGDU convention. Have you ever considered applying for a guide dog but been overwhelmed by the paperwork? Now we're making it easier to get that application out of the way.

Jenine Stanley, Consumer Relations Coordinator, will be on site from July 1 through 4 to pre-qualify people and take applications for training at the Guide Dog Foundation. You will leave this appointment with a completed application form, information release and all of the paperwork necessary to complete your application. 

Are you a parent, college student or city dweller? Do you do a lot of walks without sidewalks or travel at a relaxed pace? You may want to apply for a dog trained by the Guide Dog Foundation. Our new two-week training allows for customization based on your needs.

This training format features two students per instructor and tailored routes and experiences during an intense training period. 

If this sounds interesting to you and you'd like more information, you can contact Jenine Stanley via email at jenine@guidedog.org or by phone at 631-708-6726. 


Application does not guarantee placement with a guide dog. For more information about the Guide Dog Foundation, visit our web site at www.guidedog.org or call 1-866-282-8047. 
